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33 Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia
14 May 2019
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to commend the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the recent progress in some of the key recommendations from the 2014 UPR process. By allowing wider political participation combined with opening up space for more political and civil rights, Ethiopia paves the way for further political and economic reforms.
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) First, Finland recommends Ethiopia to take firm action to realize the right to available, affordable, accessible, quality and inclusive education for children and youth with disabilities and special educational needs. 
2) Secondly, Finland recommends Ethiopia to strengthen efforts to prevent and eliminate violence against women and girls and to end female genital mutilation.
Thank you.
